
 
The story of the bricks...

In 2010, a student in the IT Academy came up with an idea to raise money to help students 
in all of the PV Academies. She saw that churches, corporations, and schools around 
the country were selling personalized engraved bricks. She did some research, scouted 
locations, and presented her idea to the Academies Advisory Committee and they loved it!

In 2011 the campaign began, making it possible for anyone to purchase a brick as a 
business advertisement, a personal celebration, or a memorial to a loved one. While 
many groups sell the same bricks for up to $200 a piece, we kept out price at just $50. 
New ones are planted periodically throughout the year and the money raised goes to 
scholarships for current students in our Auto Collision, Auto Service Technology, Multimedia 
Communications, and Medical Science Academies. Over 600 seniors are eligible to apply for 
this money each year!

Caitlin has now graduated college and is living on the west coast of Florida. Her brick and 
many others are permanently planted at the front of the school. She made history.
Would you like a brick too?

Park Vista Academies Advisory Committee Brick Order Form

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip: _____________________________________________________________________________

Phone: _______________________________________ E-mail: ______________________________________

Bricks are 4” x 8”. Each brick may contain up to 3 lines of copy, 21 characters per line. All text is centered unless 
otherwise specified. 

Brick 1 

Brick 2

Example:
G O P A R K  V I S T A C O B R A S

C L A S S O F 2 0 1 6
F R O M T H E P A R K L A N D E R S

Please return this form and your check for $50 per brick (payable to Park Vista Community High School) to:
Park Vista High School

C/O Arnie Rich 
7900 Jog Road

Lake Worth, FL 33467

Questions? Call Arnie Rich at 561-491-8423 or e-mail him at arnie.rich@palmbeachschools.org


